DPW Customer Relations

2662 Riva Road

I OU Annapolis, MD 21401

410-222-7582
pwcustO0@aacounty.org

September 22, 2025

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)
WHAT: Mayo Tank Replacement Program — Project #X764277
WHEN: Wednesday, October 22, 2025 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

WHERE: South River High School, Auditorium
201 Central Avenue East
Edgewater, MD 21037

A public meeting has been scheduled from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 22, 2025 in the
auditorium of the South River High School to discuss the upcoming Mayo Tank Replacement Project.

We will provide a brief history of the Mayo septic system, why it is important for the County to replace the
original tanks, the 10-to-12-year schedule for the project and how the community members will be kept
informed about the schedule and the progress of the project. Construction is anticipated to start around March
2026.

What to expect when construction is in your neighborhood: Work hours will generally be 7:00 a.m. to 4:00
p.m. Monday through Friday. Single lane closures are possible on roads, but if they’re needed, a flagging
operation will be in place to help guide motorists through the area. Residents can expect to see construction
activity in neighborhoods, construction equipment, and construction traffic and noise. There will be a minor
interruption of sewer service as each tank is replaced at each home.

In addition to this notice, residents will receive individual notices and instructions prior to start of
construction at their properties. At each home, the old gravity or STEP tank may be staged nearby at the time
of excavation, and the new gravity or STEP tank may be staged nearby at the time of installation.

Anyone needing accommodations for the meeting must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582
or by email at pwcustOO@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via
Maryland Relay 7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretacion de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio
de atencion al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electronico a pwcustO0@aacounty.org, al
menos con siete dias de antelacion al evento. Todo el material escrito estara disponible en el idioma deseado si
se solicita.
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